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      11th January, 2024 

Reception Planetarium Experience 
      Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

We are excited to announce that on Monday 4th March, the children in Reception will be having 
a visit from the Wonderdome Planetarium to launch our topic of ‘Space’. This will be a fun and 
interactive experience that exposes pupils to new learning environments, covers planets, 
astronauts and rockets! 

 
 

      The cost of this experience is £9.00 and will need to be paid via Parent Pay by Monday 26th         
      February. 
 
      Yours Sincerely 
 
      Mrs R Gillard 
      EYFS Lead 
       _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Reception Planetarium Experience 

 
      I give permission for my child to take part in the above and will pay £9.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
      Child’s Name ______________________________________________ Class __________= 
 
      Signed Parent/Carer ________________________________________________________ 
 
             

 
 


